
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Yellow Fever Vaccinations in School  

As Yellow Fever vaccinations are necessary for entry to Uganda, we have been asking you to make appointments 
with your GP or travel clinic to get this done and we know many of you have already done this.  

However, St Agnes Surgery have now kindly offered vaccinate students and staff on the Uganda 2025 trip in school if 
there is sufficient demand. This group vaccination session will happen on Wednesday 26th March.  

If your child has not been vaccinated against Yellow Fever yet and you would like them to have it done by the St 
Agnes Surgery nurses on 26th March, here in school, please: 

 Fill out the consent form at the bottom of this letter.  

 Fill out the NHS Temporary Service form (top half). There is a second carbon copy sheet of paper which you 
will need to line up to create a duplicate. Please use a ball point pen. It’s important that the students date of 
birth and GP surgery sections are complete. 

 Please return these forms ASAP to Mr Morgans at Main Reception as we need to let St Agnes Surgery 
know how many students are taking up this offer.  

 Pay for the vaccination on ParentPay – you will need to add it to your basket and then pay. The cost will be 
£66.30. We need you to pay for it by Thursday 20th March to ensure all payments have cleared before 
vaccination day and we can pay St Agnes Surgery.  

 If your child is on the Turing Scheme, you just need to fill out the form and return it to Mr Morgans as the 
scheme will pay for the vaccination.   

As always if you have any questions or concerns, please contact Sally Wright by phoning the school on 01872 
273750 or by emailing swright@richardlander.cornwall.sch.uk 

Many thanks 

Lander4Uganda 2025 Team/ Richard Lander School  

 

Please fill out the form below: 

Student Name:       Tutor Group: 

 

I give my consent for the St Agnes travel nurses to vaccinate my child against Yellow Fever at Richard Lander 
School on 26/3/25. 

Signed:        Name (Printed): 

mailto:swright@richardlander.cornwall.sch.uk


 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


